
Fall 2014 RESIDENCE HALL ROOM ASSIGNMENT INFORMATION 

Greetings from Residential Life! Here is an update on important information from our office. 

You will receive an email to your Cobleskill email account on or around July 17, 2014 with your housing and roommate 

information.  You will also be given instructions on how to contact your roommate at that time.  We recommend contacting 

your roommate before you arrive to meet him/her and break the ice. 
 

UNLOADING VEHICLES & PARKING PROCESS FOR RESIDENCE HALL MOVE IN 
 

New, transfer, and re-admit students who are living in a residence hall are scheduled to arrive on SUNY Cobleskill campus 

and move into their residence halls on Thursday, August 21, 2014 beginning at 8am.  In order to assist students and their 

families with this experience, we have established the following process: 

For unloading and parking, you must remember the name of your residence hall. 

When you arrive on campus, please enter at the main entrance (at the traffic light on Route 7).  Look for our Campus 

Arrival Team members; they along with University Police Officers will provide you with assistance and directions as needed 

and be on hand to monitor and supervise this process. Follow the signs that represent your residence hall.   

Stop briefly to unload your vehicle, immediately proceed to one of the designated parking areas, park your vehicle and 

then return to move into your residence hall.  

Residence Hall Move-In Times 

8am-9am Students with last name beginning with A-F 

9:15am -10:15am Students with last name beginning with G-O 

10:30am -11:30am Students with last name beginning with P-Z 

(If you have a handtruck or small cart, please bring to assist in your moving in!) 


